

SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

Monthly Verse

Special Dates

2017

"Children, obey your parents in everything, for this pleases the Lord." Colossians 3:20

Bronco Fridays-9/8, 9/15, 9/22, 9/29

Red, White and Blue -9/11

ACA Closings

If ACA is closed because of snow, we will be listed on 9news as Aspen Creek Academy and on our Facebook page.

Infants & Infants 2

Both of our Infant Rooms
are getting busier each
month as we are blessed
with new babies! This
month we welcome Madison and Theodore to Infant
1. Please remember as the
weather begins to change
to send extra clothing with
your little ones and layers
for comfort. We really enjoy
being a part of your babies
lives!

-Ms. Holly, Ms. Sandy, Ms. Stacey, Ms. Erin

Toddler 2 & 3

Toddler 2– Welcome back! I am so glad to have opened up the Toddler 2 room again.

This month we will be learning about our family, neighbors and community helpers.

Please look around the room to see how busy the kiddos are. We will also start up our High Reach Curriculum. This month we will go over Every Day Places and Routines.

-Ms. Billie

Toddler 3- Hello September. It's almost fall!
We have a fun month planned because we will talk about our Family and our Community Helpers. We will also learn about numbers 3 & 4 and different animal sounds. Our Bible Verse is Colossians 3:20, "God made me part of a family." Lets have a great month!

-Ms. Jennifer, Ms. Vanessa, Ms. Ann

Early Preschool

Hello parents! We welcome our new bunch of little ones! We are so excited to get to know you! Our curriculum for this month will Include letters B and C, numbers 2 and 3, shapes heart and triangle and colors blue and green

-Ms. Petch & Ms. Judy

Preschool 1

Hello parents, and welcome to September. As cooler weather approaches please check your child's cubby to make sure they have the appropriate clothes. We are so excited for the fall activities to start. This month we will be learning about, Me and My Family, My Neighborhood and Community Helpers. Our Bible Verse is Colossians 3:20 and our Bible Concept is, "God made me part of a family." We will continue our Zoo Phonics with letters C, D, E and numbers 2,3 and 4. As always we will continue learning our shapes and colors. We are so blessed to have your little ones in our care and would like to say thank you for all you do. If you have any

-Ms. Roberta & Ms. Erin

questions or concerns please feel

free to talk to Ms. Roberta or Ms.

Erin anytime.

Preschool 2

Dear P.S. 2 families,

We have been having a great first month in our class, getting to know the new friends and each other! This month we will be talking about Me and My Family, My **Neighborhood and Community** Helpers. Also letters Cc, Dd & Ee and the number 2. Our Bible Concept is, God made me part of a family. The Bible Verse is Colossians 3:20 "Children, obey your parents in everything, for this pleases the Lord." We are working really hard on learning to sit for a while in circle time, using our manners at the lunch table and sharing (aww yes, sharing!) L.O.L. Gods blessings for an awesome month!

-Ms. Linda & Mr. Andrew

Pre-Kindergarten

Hello parents! Welcome September! We have had an amazing start to this school year! We are all getting to know the new outines and rules in our class, but most imortantly, we are getting to know each other. It's been enjoyable listening to your children contribute to the class discussions. This month, we will be working on letters B, C & D, and them numbers 2, 3 & 4. We will have a review of A-D and 1-4 at the end of this month. Our themes this month are Me and My Family, My Neighborhood and Community Helpers. Our Bible emphasis will be how God created us to all be part of a family (including his own!), with the Bible Verse Colossians 3:2. I am also going to start introducing some Spanish into the curriculum as well. We will start learning colors, numbers 1 -10, and some simple words. We are working on those Kindergarten readiness skills, like tracing, cutting and following group directions. We will practice tracing as well as trying things on our own to get those fine motor skills exercised. It can be tricky for a lot of them! Thank you so much for your support. Your kids are the best!

-Ms. Doreen

School Age

School is back in session! It's great to see everyone again, including a new group of kindergarteners! Ms. Diana has joined our team and will be working in our Before and After School Program. Ms. Linda has moved to PS 2 on a full time basis and Ms. Shayla is teaching in several other classes. We have some great projects planned and will be working on our Thanksgiving and Christmas Break schedules soon. Please let us know if we can help in any way.

Thank you!

-Ms. Peggy, Ms. Diana, Mr. Luke